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Hello Oregon State Legislature Members, 

Please oppose todays vote on SB 210. 

 Oregon has one of the longest, proven most secure and trusted vote-by-mail 

systems in the country. Switching to in-person voting would be unnecessary, 

expensive, and disruptive. 

 We don’t have the infrastructure or the funds to support full in-person voting. This bill 

creates chaos where there is none. 

 It’s not about fixing anything — it’s about breaking something that works. 

 Let’s protect our democracy. Please vote NO on SB 210. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


